
All Saints’ Day 2017

During	the	Sunday	services	on	November	5th,	
we	will	remember	in	prayer	the	names	of	those	who	have	been	buried	from	

St.	John	on	the	Mountain	during	the	past	year.	
This	is	referred	to	as	the	necrology.	

In	addition	to	reading	the	necrology,	
we	would	like	to	include	in	print	the	names	of	those	have	gone	before	

whose	lives	have	especially	touched	or	influenced	you	in	your	journey	of	faith.	
If	you	have	those	that	you	would	like	remembered,	please	include	their	names	below.	

(Please Print)
____________________________________ ____________________________________
____________________________________ ____________________________________
____________________________________ ____________________________________
____________________________________ ____________________________________
____________________________________ ____________________________________

It	is	not	necessary,	but	if	you	would	like	to	include	a	contribution	in	memory	of	those	remembered,	
kindly	enclose	your	check	made	payable	to	St.	John	on	the	Mountain	with	a	memo	“All	Saints’	Offering.”	

Please	return	your	dedication	by	Thursday,	October	26th	to:	
St.	John	on	the	Mountain	
attn:	All	Saints’	Dedication	
379	Mount	Harmony	Road	
Bernardsville,	NJ	07924	

Your	Name																					___________________________________	
Phone	number	 	__________________________________	
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